
I live near N Going Street and the Swan Island exit and have to use an inhaler 
because of the deisel pollution in the air. 

Without a firm timeline for retiring or retrofitting the dirtiest diesel engines 
currently in use, we will continue to lose lives and pay the high cost of chronic 

disease attributable to diesel pollution.  
  
Sincerely, 

Bruce Hellemn 
3974 N. Massachusetts Ave. 

Portland, OR 97227 
 


